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MEMORANDUM  
 

To:  Board of Supervisors  From:  Molly Rattigan, Deputy CEO 

Date:  July 9, 2018  Re:  Agenda Item 9E‐July 10, 2018 

 
 
This memo provides an updated ordinance with various technical language changes to reflect the purpose of the 
ordinance and the requested action by the Board of Supervisors.  
 
Further, while not required to be in the ordinance, staff has included language reflected in the Board letter stating 
that the proposed ordinance is not a project under CEQA.   
 
 


